
 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Dir (HR)/2014       DATED: 10.03.2014  
 
To 
 
The Director (HR), 
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited, 
NEW DELHI-110001 
 
Subject:  Expenditure control in BSNL – instructions regarding availability of All 

India LTC to the employees who are retiring now. 
 
Reference: BSNL C.O. letter number 13-03/2012-PAT (BSNL) dated 06.09.2012 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
On the subject and reference cited above your kind attention is drawn towards a 
clarification issued by BSNL Corporate Office vide letter under reference above which 
says that the All India LTC is frozen for two years for all BSNL employees and officers 
except those who are retiring during this period but  home town LTC shall continue. 
Therefore, All India LTC is available only to those employees who are retiring on attaining 
the age of superannuation before 05.09.2013.” This scheme has not been extended yet. 
 
Thus this Al India LTC facility is now not available to the BSNL absorbed employees even 
to whom who are just at the verge of retirement where it is available to all non-absorbed 
employees in BSNL.  
 
Therefore, to avoid discrimination between absorbed and non-absorbed employees in 
BSNL, it is requested to kindly arrange to extend the All India LTC facility for all BSNL 
employees at the earliest. 
   

With kind regards,  
 

Yours Sincerely 
           -sd- 
              (Prahlad Rai) 
                   General Secretary 
 
Copy to: 
 

1. The GM (Estt), BSNL CO, New Delhi 110001 
2. The GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi 110001 


